Received

JAN 2, 2 1985

EAST CAROLINA UNIVERSITY

GREENVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 27834

FACULTY SENATE

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

January 18, 1985

Dr. Ray H. Martinez, Chair Department of Health, Physical Ed., Recreation and Safety East Carolina University

Dear Dr. Martinez:

(84-35)

I have carefully reviewed the revisions of the Department of Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Safety Code approved by the Faculty Senate on October 23, 1984, and approve them as written.

Sincerely,

John M. Howell Chancellor

JMH/ra

cc: Dr. Ron Thiele -Chancellor's Advisory

Dr. Eugene Ryan- Code Committee

Dr. Jim Bearden-

Dr. Angelo Volpe

Dr. Jim Smith